
 

 

Date: 08/03/2025  

 

ALL SECONDARY SCHOOL SPORTS STAKEHOLDERS 

 

RE: REGISTRATION EXTENSION: 

Dear School Sports Stakeholders,  

The USSSA Executive Committee in its meeting held on March 8, 2025, 

noted as follows;  

1. Registration Update: A majority of athletes had already been 

registered and enrolled on the USSSA registration system, while a 

few have yet to complete the process.  

2. Time Extension: There was need to extend the registration process 

to cater for those who had not been registered.  

3. Participation Opportunity: Every athlete should be given a 

chance to participate in USSSA games.  

4. Public Feedback: There was a request by some schools that had 

not completed the registration process for the portal to be kept 

open.  

  

In response to the above, the Executive Committee resolved as follows:  
 

1. Extend registration deadline from 7th to 14th March 2025.  

2. Waive off the late registration fee for the period 7th to 11th March 

2025. All schools are encouraged to take advantage of this 

extension to avoid paying the late registration fee. 

3. Charge a late registration fee of 3,000 Uganda Shillings per student 

registered from 12th to 14th March 2025. 

4. Make provision for transfers that will be in process at the end of 

the transfer period to be completed.  

5. Penalize Districts, Zones, Schools and Officials who allow teams to 

play without albums.  

6. The extension doesn’t affect the start/continuation of the district 

competitions. 

Yours faithfully  

  

  

 

Christopher Mugisha Banage 

Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 

Cc: Commissioner PES (Ministry of Education and Sports) 


